
 

Memorandum                    

Date:  February 19, 2013  

 

To:  Honorable Board of Supervisors  
 

From:  Herman Parker, Director  
 

Cc:  Renee Bahl, ACEO   
   

Subject:  Proposed Countywide Fee Adjustments for Santa Barbara County Parks and 
Services Continuance  

======================================================================= 
 

The Community Services Department requests the continuance of the Proposed Countywide 
Fee Adjustments for Santa Barbara County Parks and Services from March 5, 2013 to the 
March 12, 2013 hearing.  


